


From: Amanda Funk
To: Lamberty, Kelli
Cc: Post, Kelly
Subject: Re: Funk Factory Street Closure Request
Date: Thursday, July 05, 2018 10:56:23 AM

Hi Kelli,

I think we will just block the land for safety/slowing traffic, but people will not be on the
street. No tents. 

Thanks

On Thu, Jul 5, 2018, 10:06 AM Lamberty, Kelli <KLamberty@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Morning Amanda – a follow up question. When you say people won’t be in the street, are you
proposing to block off a lane on the street more or less for “overflow” or are you still thinking of
setting up tents in the street and have people on the closed lane of the street?

 

From: Lamberty, Kelli 
Sent: Monday, July 02, 2018 11:21 AM
To: 'Amanda Funk' <ffg.amanda@gmail.com>
Cc: Post, Kelly <KPost@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: RE: Funk Factory Street Closure Request

 

Thanks Amanda. We’ll make the updates and see what the street use team thinks about them. 

 

 

Kelli Lamberty

Community Events Coordinator

City of Madison Parks Division
City-County Building, Room 104
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
Madison, WI 53703

608-266-6033

Like us on Facebook.  Follow us on Twitter @PlayMadison.
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From: Amanda Funk <ffg.amanda@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 6:09 PM
To: Lamberty, Kelli <KLamberty@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Funk Factory Street Closure Request

 

Hi Kelli, 

 

I wanted to write and let you know that we will not have a class B license for Alcohol in the
street for the great taste pre-party. Therefore I think the bus could easily carry on its route if
we were to barricade one side of the road only and people were not on the street. 

 

Let me know if this will work :)  Otherwise I am ok with the bus re-routing but it sounds
like that may not be necessary. 

 

Thanks 

 

Amanda 
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